
`

INVITATION

SUBJECT : Science Policy and Information Forum on Antimicrobial Resistance

FROM : LUNINGNING E. SAMARITA-DOMINGO
Director IV

DATE : 15 November 2023

The National Academy of Science and Technology, Philippines (NAST PHL) will be organizing a
virtual Science Policy and Information Forum on Antimicrobial Resistance (AMR) on 20
November 2023 from 9:00 AM - 3:00 PM via Zoom and Facebook Live.

With the theme “Combating AMR in the Philippines through the One Health Approach”, the
activity aims to understand and assess the current landscape of AMR and the One Health
approach in the Philippines, and to identify areas for additional research and development.

The forum, which will coincide with the observance of the 2023 World Antimicrobial
Awareness Week (WAAW), will also present policy recommendations to combat AMR in the
Philippine context. Insights and recommendations to be gathered during this forum and
subsequent meetings will be used in developing the NAST PHL Science Advisory on AMR.

With this, we are pleased to invite you and your colleagues to attend this event. Attached
herewith is the provisional program for your reference. You may register at
bit.ly/NASTSPIFonAMR.

You may also watch the live broadcast on the NAST PHL Facebook Page
https://www.facebook.com/nastphl.

Should you have questions or clarifications, please email us at advisory@nast.dost.gov.ph or call
us at +63 918 933 1976.

Thank you and stay safe.
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